

31 March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Term 5 update

I have really enjoyed being in nursery as much as I can this term, the children continue to grow in confidence and their excitement over the chicks, with the understanding they could share with me, was a real pleasure to witness.

Before we close for the Easter break, I wanted to share some important updates that will be in place when pupils return to school on Tuesday 13 April.

Drop off and Collection

In order to ensure the current government guidelines are followed to the best of our ability, there will be some slight changes to the arrangements for nursery drop-off and collection.

	Time	Location
Morning drop-off	9:00 am	School Hall
Lunchtime collection / drop-off	12:00 pm	Grantham Road
Afternoon collection	3:00 pm	School Hall

- There will be a one-way system in place for access to the hall door. Parents should gueue down the path towards the main office and will then be called through the gate for drop-off/collection before exiting via the academy car park. Staff will be available to support you with this during the first week
- The school office remains closed. If you have children who attend the main school, they should arrive via Grantham Road at the allocated time for their class (or earliest time for multiple siblings)
- We continue to request that all parents and carers wear a face covering during times of drop-off and collection
- Parents and carers continue to have the responsibility of social distancing when dropping-off and collecting their children

Forest school

Each Monday the children will be participating in Forest School, please could you bring a change of clothes for these sessions.

Warmer weather

As the weather gets warmer, can we remind you to apply sun cream and provide a summer hat, as the children will be outside for a few hours each day.

> Rawson Street North, Halifax, HX3 6PU tel: 01422 351291 email: contactus@akroydon.trinitymat.org web: akroydon.trinitymat.org

Head Office: Trinity Multi-Academy Trust, Shay Lane, Halifax, HX2 9TZ Registered in England No: 6897239 VAT Reg No: 257 1209 15





Nursery Admission - September 2021

Please let any friends and family know that the waiting list for nursery admissions in September is now open. Places are limited, so they should speak with the school office to register their interest.

Thank you for your continued support, particularly around the system of controls we have in place to ensure the safety of our pupils, staff and wider community. I hope you have a wonderful Easter break.

Yours sincerely,

Acting Principal

Head Office: Trinity Multi-Academy Trust, Shay Lane, Halifax, HX2 9TZ Registered in England No: 6897239 VAT Reg No: 257 1209 15